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A student newspaper may hit the presses at The Evergreen State College by spring
quarter. In its monthly meeting the Evergreen Board of Trustees approved creation of
a Board of Publications which, when appointed, will select a student editor and begin
production of "The Paper", which has been out of circulation since last June.

The Board adopted a governance policy for The Paper which Evergreen President
Charles J. McCann said, "places a lot of responsibility in the editorship." Drafted
by a cross section of the campus community, the newspaper's governance policy calls
for creation of a five-member board composed of two students selected at random by com-
puter, two faculty members and a professional journalist to be appointed by the president.

Students began organization meetings for a newspaper this week and hope to be ready
to go with "The Paper" as soon as the Pub Board names an editor.

In other business, the Board voted to modify the college's master plan for addi-
tional on-campus housing. The plan originally called for construction of eight new
units by fall of 1974 which would house an additional 425 students. Because of a re-
duction in enrollment projections and a freeze on federal subsidies from the Department
of Housing and Urban Development, the college board voted to cut back the number of
structures from eight to five and reduce the number of accomodations from 425 beds to
300. The Board also approved the sale of $3,072,000 in bonds to finance the proposed
new structures.

A total of $2,625,000 in bonds was also approved for sale by the Board for an addi-
tion to the College Activities Building, which is scheduled for completion by fall of
1975. | | |
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